From: ERES
Sent: Monday, March 14 2016 7 39 PM
To: RegReform (ANF)

Subject: ' Skydiving in Chatham, MA

From: sharon bixby <l | S
Date: March 12, 2016 11: 14:32 AIVI EST

To: Jeffrey Dicarlo

Subject: skydiving in Chatham, MA

Mr, Dicario,

I am writing to request and even implore that skydiving not be allowed to return to Chatham. It
is a very dangerous activity for a town whose airport is surrounded by residential homes. The
weather is an issue with constantly changing gusts of winds as is a drop zone that is not
adequate or even legal by MassDot regulations. There are local pilots who will say anything to
protect the airport as it is. There are others who will not come forward who know and have
shared with town-Selectmen that skydivmg is not a safe operation with all the other plane activity

at the airport.
Please consider my request carefully to stop skydiving in Chatham, MA.
Thank you.

Sharon Bixby

West Chatham
MA




